PUBLIC NOTICE
REVENUE HOUSE: 15, SOKODE CRESCENT, WUSE ZONE 5 PMB 33, GARK] ABUJA,

FEDERAL INLAND REVENUE SERVICE RESUMES FIELD AUDIT,
INVESTIGATION AND MONITORING EXCERCISES

Management of the Federal Inland Revenue Service (FIRS) wishes to notify
esteemed taxpayers that it will resume Audit, Investigations and Monitoring
Exercises earlier suspended via a press release dated 6th April, 2020 as part of
measures to cushion the effects of COVID-19 pandemic.

The resumption of these exercises is necessitated by current economic realities
which require concerted efforts towards assisting the Federal Government to
mobilize the revenue needed for national development. In line with this, the
Management has resolved that the activities listed below will resume in phases

as follows:
a) Phasel

Immediate continuation of reconciliation of findings/liabilities arising as a
result of

Desk Reviews
Monitoring Visits
Tax Audit and
Tax investigation

b) Phasell

Field visits in respect of Monitoring, Tax audit and Tax Investigation will
resume effective from 30th June, 2020.

Finally, the Management wishes to commend taxpayers who have filed returns
and paid their taxes either physically or electronically despite the COVID-19

scourge.

As always, we will continue to keep you updated with information as it becomes
expedient.

For enquiries:
The Ag. Coordinating Director,

Executive Chairman's Group,
asheikh.maidugu@firs.gov.ng

Muhammad Nami
Executive Chairman STAY SAFE!




